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JUNE 2021 
Project Work 
Recently Completed Work:  

• Continued progress on Comprehensive Wastewater Management 

Plan (CWMP) Report summarizing work completed to date.  

• Pre-filing meeting with MEPA on June 23rd to discuss filing 

requirements, ENF/EIR can be done under a single MEPA filing. 

•  Developed and began implementing public outreach schedule. 

Next Month: 

• Preparing draft version of the CWMP Report. 

• Preparing Environment Notification Form (ENF) and Environmental 

Impact Review (EIR) for MEPA filing. 

• Updates to CWMP website. 

• Public Outreach Workshop on August 5th. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Highlights of Future 

Work / Tasks 

o Preparing ENF and EIR for 
MEPA filing 

o Kickoff Public Participation 
with meeting on August 5th  

Project Contacts: 

- Daniel Nason, Director of Public Works; nasond@sudbury.ma.us; 978.440.5490 

 


